December 17, 1969

Polly Grimshaw

Librarian for Anthropology and Folklore
Indiana University Libraxy

Bloomington, Indiana 47405

Dear Polly Grimshews:

Under separate cover I gend you & copy of the initial issue of our
new journal, which is scheduled at present to eppear three times per
year, though it may be made soon into & quarterly.

Our newsletter is issved once & month, and back numbers have been
sent to Dr. Dorson.

Subseription to the newsletter and jourmel is tantemount at present
+o membership in the Society. See form at the end of the journal,

Thark you for your interest.

Frank Goodwyn
Editor



